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I have not heard much about Sudan here so I wanted to highlight the importance of not forgetting 

our Sudanese, and Congolese, brothers and sisters. April 15th, 2024 marked one year since the 

atrocious re-start of war in Sudan resulting in over 8 million displaced peoples, IDPs and 

refugees, ethnically targeted people in Darfur West Sudan, and thousands of women and children 

victims of sexual violence. In this global discussion, we must remember to promote policies that 

support refugee integration and facilitate better pathways to migration and protection of 

vulnerable peoples in conflict situations. From Palestine to Sudan to Congo to Haiti, let us form 

policies both at home and abroad, that facilitate equity and inclusion for people on the move and 

the most vulnerable. If the European Union created temporary protection for ukranians within 

days of the start of the Russia-Ukraine War, then they, and we, are entirely capable our treating 

Black and brown peoples better. Reparations also means respect for human rights and begins 

with the humanization of the victims of enslavement, colonization, and war.  


